- Sylvania Township Sarah Toth
Police Department Chief of Police

Greetings,

As the 2024 Pacesetter Soccer Invitational Tournament draws near (May 25 — May 26, 2024), |
would like to take a moment to remind everyone that there are parking regulations in place for
the event.

Every year, the Pacesetter Soccer Club and the Sylvania Recreation District make everyone
aware of the parking procedures for the tournament, as they relate to permit parking, non-
permit parking, and shuttle services for off-site parking. In the past, there have been issues
when vehicles park in non-designated parking places, so adherence to these procedures is
essential for the smooth operation of the tournament, as well as for the effective
implementation of public safety services at the park and in the surrounding neighborhoods.

Therefore, | would like to emphasize to all coaches, parents, families, and spectators coming to
the soccer tournament that enforcement action (up to and including the issuance of citations
and towing of vehicles) may be taken regarding any vehicles found to be in violation of the Ohio
Revised Code and/or the Sylvania Township Vehicle Parking Ordinance.

To avoid noncompliance, please refrain from parking along Mitchaw Rd., Sylvania-Metamora
Rd., or on the residential streets in the surrounding neighborhoods.

Please follow the established parking procedures for the tournament, as outlined by the
Pacesetter Soccer Club and the Sylvania Recreation District. These procedures are clearly
outlined on the tournament website and are also included in the registration packets.

We hope everyone has a safe and fun experience at the tournament and thank you in advance
for your cooperation!

Respectfully,

WL,

Sarah Toth
Chief of Police

4420 King Road ¢ Sylvania Township, Ohio 43560




